at San Vieente de Paalk
Skilled Nursing and Rehabilitation Center

April 1, 2023

Dear San Vicente, de Paul Residence Community,

The New York State Department of Health (NYSDOH} and the Centers for Medicare and
Medicaid Services (CMS) maintain information on nursing homes, which inciudes
performance on quality measures, health inspection results, citations, complaints,
enforcement actions or any penalties imposed.

¢ CMS has created a tool called Care Compare to assist consumers search for and
select nursing homes and other health care providers. According to CMS, the
information it maintains on nursing homes shoulid be used with other
information you gather about the provider and facilities in your area. In addition,
to reviewing Care Compare information, please speak with your doctor, social
worker or health care providers when choosing a provider. Quality and
compliance information maintained by the U.S. Centers for Medicare and
Medicaid Services can be found at:
https://www.medicare.gov/care-compare/providerType=NursingHome,
in My Location, please enter, New York, NY 10459, for Name of Facility, please
enter, St Vincent DePaul Residence. Click search and the name of the facility
name and the results will appear.

e Similarly, NYSDOH has created NYS Health Profiles, which can be accessed by
going to: https://profiles. health.ny.gov. In the search bar type, St Vincent DePaul
Residence. Click on the name and the results will appear.

If you have any additional questions or would like more information, please feel free to
contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

gﬂb@%m

Shennoy Wellington-Roberts
San Vicente de Paul Residence

900 Intervale Avenue Bronx NY 10459
T 917 645 9200 F 718 589 7010
www.archcare.org



